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SPECIAL EDITION -HSNT ANNUAL EVENT NOV 9th, 2024

Hyderabad Society of North Texas 
(HSNT) hosted its much-antici-
pated annual dinner on Saturday 
night, November 9, at the Crys-
tal Banquet Hall in Plano, Texas. 
Months of meticulous preparation 
by the association’s board members 
culminated in an excellent event. 

The event commenced with a warm 
welcome from the Association’s 
President, Mohammed Hameed. 
Mr. Hameed’s unwavering leader-
ship throughout the year is much  
appreciated by the members. He 
prayed for speedy recovery of Mr 
Hadi Ali who is not doing well 
these days. 
The evening reached its pinnacle 
with the presentation of annual 
awards. The prestigious “Person of 
the Year” accolade was bestowed 
upon Janab Azhar Bukhari for his 
exceptional contributions to the 
society.

Following the award ceremony, 
the stage was graced by the ac-
complished radio personality and 
host Ambreen Hasanat and Salman 
Farshori. The evening’s entertain-
ment kicked off with a skit illustrat-

ing Hyderabadi culture, by Asim, 
Hyder and group which captivated 
the audience with laughter and ap-
plause. As the merriment subsided, 
attendees eagerly lined up for a 
sumptuous dinner featuring Hy-
derabadi Mutton Biryani, Bagharey 
Baigan, Pathar ka Gosht, comple-
mented by delectable desserts and 
tea. T he post-dinner entertainment 
featured a special performance by 
Sheheryar Ali (Sherry Khan) ver-
satile singer and music composer, 
Neha Varma, SaReGaMaPa finalist 
and reknowned playback singer of 
indian music , the duo’s two-hour-
long captivating performance be-
came the highlight of the evening. 
Many audience members joined in, 
singing and dancing along to their 
favorite tunes. 

Dr. Abdul Rahiman extended 
heartfelt thanks to all participants, 
bringing the memorable evening to 
a close. With anticipation already 
building, attendees left, eagerly 
looking forward to next year’s an-
nual dinner—a testament to the 
success and joy that marked this 
year’s celebration.



HSNT SE - Nov 2024                           	                      PAGE 2
	

                    H
S

N
T

 S
P

E
C

IA
L

 E
D

IT
IO

N
	

 	
 H

S
N

T
 S

P
E

C
IA

L
 E

D
IT

IO
N



HSNT SE - Nov 2024                           	                      PAGE 3

BOARD OF ADVISORS

	
                    H

S
N

T
 S

P
E

C
IA

L
 E

D
IT

IO
N

	
          	

 H
S

N
T

 S
P

E
C

IA
L

 E
D

IT
IO

N

Dr. Basheer Ahmed, 
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MJ 99 Silver Jubilee reunion
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